FW: Anya Meissner 95127 - 10/26/23 Study Session - Protect Our Parks, Park Impact Fees

City Clerk <city.clerk@sanjoseca.gov>

Fri 10/27/2023 8:56 AM

To:Agendadesk < Agendadesk@sanjoseca.gov>

From: District 5 United <

Sent: Thursday, October 26, 2023 5:53 PM

To: district3 united District2 <District2@sanjoseca.gov>; District3 <district3@sanjoseca.gov>; District4

- <District4@sanjoseca.gov>; District5 <District5@sanjoseca.gov>; District 6 <district6@sanjoseca.gov>; District7
- <District7@sanjoseca.gov>; District8 <district8@sanjoseca.gov>; District9 <district9@sanjoseca.gov>; District 10
- <District10@sanjoseca.gov>; District1 <district1@sanjoseca.gov>; The Office of Mayor Matt Mahan <mayor@sanjoseca.gov>; City Clerk

<city.clerk@sanjoseca.gov>

Subject: Anya Meissner 95127 - 10/26/23 Study Session - Protect Our Parks, Park Impact Fees

[External Email]

Dear City Council,

Protect our Parks. Protect our Park Impact Fees.

Thank you for attempting to address the housing crisis and for protecting Park Impact Fees. The city's consultant has noted that the city could consider waiving or further reducing Park Impact Fees, which provide funds for new and existing parks. One should not suggest that we attempt to address one crisis by worsening another. Our community needs adequate housing. Our community also needs public parks and urban green space, which promote physical and mental health. For the benefit of residents, just like the housing needed.

Please let's make San Jose the beautiful City it once was- especially the Eastside that gets ignored!!

Anya Meissner 95127

You may not use my contact information for any purpose other than to respond to my concern regarding the topic listed above, nor may you share my address with any other organization(s) or individual(s).

This mail was sent on behalf of a San Jose resident via District 5 United https://www.district5united.org
Community Working Together

This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.

FW: Christine azzopardi 95127 - 10/26/23 Study Session - Protect Our Parks, Park Impact Fees

City Clerk <city.clerk@sanjoseca.gov>

Fri 10/27/2023 8:56 AM

To:Agendadesk < Agendadesk@sanjoseca.gov>

From: District 5 United

Sent: Thursday, October 26, 2023 5:41 PM

To: district3 united District2 <District2@sanjoseca.gov>; District3 <district3@sanjoseca.gov>; District4

- <District4@sanjoseca.gov>; District5 <District5@sanjoseca.gov>; District 6 <district6@sanjoseca.gov>; District7
- <District7@sanjoseca.gov>; District8 <district8@sanjoseca.gov>; District9 <district9@sanjoseca.gov>; District 10
- <District10@sanjoseca.gov>; District1 <district1@sanjoseca.gov>; The Office of Mayor Matt Mahan <mayor@sanjoseca.gov>; City Clerk

<city.clerk@sanjoseca.gov>

Subject: Christine azzopardi 95127 - 10/26/23 Study Session - Protect Our Parks, Park Impact Fees

[External Email]

Dear City Council,

Protect our Parks. Protect our Park Impact Fees.

Thank you for attempting to address the housing crisis and for protecting Park Impact Fees. The city's consultant has noted that the city could consider waiving or further reducing Park Impact Fees, which provide funds for new and existing parks. One should not suggest that we attempt to address one crisis by worsening another. Our community needs adequate housing. Our community also needs public parks and urban green space, which promote physical and mental health. For the benefit of residents, just like the housing needed.

Christine azzopardi 95127

You may not use my contact information for any purpose other than to respond to my concern regarding the topic listed above, nor may you share my address with any other organization(s) or individual(s).

This mail was sent on behalf of a San Jose resident via District 5 United https://www.district5united.org

Community Working Together

This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.

FW: Linda Reis 95125-4248 - 10/26/23 Study Session - Protect Our Parks, Park Impact Fees

City Clerk <city.clerk@sanjoseca.gov>

Fri 10/27/2023 10:35 AM

To:Agendadesk < Agendadesk@sanjoseca.gov>

From: San Jose United <

Sent: Thursday, October 26, 2023 5:22 PM

To: sanjoseunity District2 < District2 @sanjoseca.gov>; District3 < district3 @sanjoseca.gov>; District4

- <District4@sanjoseca.gov>; District5 <District5@sanjoseca.gov>; District 6 <district6@sanjoseca.gov>; District7
- <District7@sanjoseca.gov>; District8 <district8@sanjoseca.gov>; District9 <district9@sanjoseca.gov>; District 10
- <District10@sanjoseca.gov>; District1 <district1@sanjoseca.gov>; The Office of Mayor Matt Mahan <mayor@sanjoseca.gov>; City Clerk

<city.clerk@sanjoseca.gov>

Subject: Linda Reis 95125-4248 - 10/26/23 Study Session - Protect Our Parks, Park Impact Fees

[External Email]

Dear City Council,

Protect our Parks. Protect our Park Impact Fees.

Thank you for attempting to address the housing crisis and for protecting Park Impact Fees. The city's consultant has noted that the city could consider waiving or further reducing Park Impact Fees, which provide funds for new and existing parks. One should not suggest that we attempt to address one crisis by worsening another. Our community needs adequate housing. Our community also needs public parks and urban green space, which promote physical and mental health. For the benefit of residents, just like the housing needed.

Linda Reis 95125-4248

You may not use my contact information for any purpose other than to respond to my concern regarding the topic listed above, nor may you share my address with any other organization(s) or individual(s).

--

This mail was sent on behalf of a San Jose resident via San Jose United

Community Working Together

This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.